
Notice of Dismissal from COMSATS Service 

It is to inform all concerned that Mr. 

M. Bilal Chohan, who was officiating

as Director (Admin & 

Establishment), has been dismissed 

from COMSATS Secretariat service, 

w.e.f. January 3, 2025.

Earlier, Mr. Bilal was suspended from service 

w.e.f. October 7, 2024 on account of 

incompetence and mismanagement.  

All concerned are advised not to engage or entertain 

Mr. Chohan for any official matter related to 

COMSATS. In case the dismissed officer 

misrepresents himself as acting on COMSATS behalf, 

it may be reported to the following email: 

nageena@comsats.org.  

This organization will not be responsible for any act 

of Mr. Bilal henceforth.  

 (Dy. Director Admin) 
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